
   At the end of April, Lauren Moore leaves us to welcome a
new member of her family. Whilst she will be sorely missed,
we at The Bureau wish all the best to Lauren and her family.
   Lauren's role will be covered by Mark Allen, an
experienced Operations Manager with a strong
understanding of The Bureau and its role in the community.
Mark brings with him years of experience and a drive to hit
the ground running to ensure a smooth transition.

Congratulations, Lauren!
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Lauren Moore Heads on Maternity Leave. Mark Allen Covers as Operations Manager
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Getting into Work
Pre-Employment Offerings at The Bureau
Did you know that we also offer our CV
Workshop to those currently in employment as
a way to improve opportunities? Even several of
our staff have used this service to polish their
CVs and better advertise their skills. If you're
interested in using this service, get in touch!


